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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today:

"Nevada’s unemployment continues to remain well above the national average, while at the same time, the reality of ObamaCare continues to take its toll. Meanwhile, in just a few short weeks, Washington will be facing a deadline for yet another short-term spending solution. Washington need a reality check that unless changes are made, Nevadans will continue to struggle to grow their businesses, invest in their children, and ensure that this nation is strong for future generations,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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